
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

NOTICE TO PUBLIC 
TAX ADMINISTRATION OFFICE CLOSED FOR STAFF TRAINING 

 
The Transylvania County Tax Administration Office will be closed to the public on Friday, December 6, 
2024, from 8:30 a.m. to 5:00 p.m. Staff will be participating in employee training in preparation for the 
upcoming revaluation. The office will reopen at 8:30 a.m. on Monday, December 9, 2024. 
 
This the 19th day of November 2024. 
 

Trisha M. Hogan 
Clerk to the Board 
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